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PRESS RELEASE 

Lake City Relocates Yard Waste Site 
 

October 8, 2024 – Lake City, Iowa – The Council of the City of Lake City has approved the 

relocation of City Yard Waste Site. Starting on Friday October 18, 2024 at 9AM Lake City 

residents and businesses can begin to bring their yard waste to the new Yard Waste Site located 

at 3727 Harrah Cir. Directions: From 175 West turn south onto Harris Ave for 1 mile and then 

turn west on Harrah Cir. The new Yard Waste Site is approximately 1.5 miles on Harrah Cir. 

 

 

 
Figure 1: New Yard Waste Site in Relation to Lake City 
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Figure 2: Zoomed In Image of the New Yard Waste Site 

Lake City residents and businesses may continue to use the current Yard Waste Site until Friday 

October 18, 2024 when the new Yard Waste Site opens.  

 

All yard waste, including trees, originating from Lake City will be accepted at the new Yard 

Waste Site. Rubber tires, appliances, chemicals, furniture, concrete, wood pallets, and all other 

construction materials will not be accepted at the site. Please follow all of the posted instructions 

at the new Yard Waste Site so it can be safe for all Lake City residents and businesses to use.   

 

 

 

 

 


